
NOTICE 
Time Extended for Submissions on the Draft Decision  

WESTERN POWER’S PROPOSED ACCESS ARRANGEMENT REVISIONS 
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has extended the time for public submissions on its Draft 
Decision on Western Power’s Proposed Access Arrangement Revisions.  

The extension was approved in response to a request from the service provider.  The 
Authority accepted the extension as necessary for proper consideration of all matters, and it 
is also satisfied that the service provider has taken all reasonable steps to fully utilise the 
time and processes available in Chapter 4 of the Electricity Networks Access Code 2004.  
The extension has been granted pursuant to the requirements of sections 4.64 and 4.66(g) of 
the Access Code.  

The request for the extension of time was made after the Authority published its draft 
decision on Western Power’s proposed access arrangement revisions on 16 July 2009.   An 
accompanying notice to the draft decision invited public submissions by the 13 August 2009. 

Interested parties are advised that the revised deadline for submissions on the Authority’s 
draft decision on Western Power’s proposed access arrangement revisions is 
4:00 pm (WST) Thursday, 10 September 2009. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Sarah Walsh 
A/Manager Projects 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Ms Sue McKenna / Ms Joanne Fowler 
The Communications Branch Pty Ltd 
Ph: 61 8 9472 4411 
Mb: 0424 196 771 (Sue) 
 0408 878 817 (Joanne) 

 
 
 
 

 

LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
11 August 2009 

 

  

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/cproot/7775/2/20090716%20Notice%20-%20Draft%20Decision%20on%20Western%20Powers%20Proposed%20Access%20Arrangement%20Revisions%20-%20Invitation%20for%20Submissions.pdf

